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PRESS RELEASE 04/04/06


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT Sarah Wolpow: 721-0941 

Subject:
‘Merrymeeting Bay Research Update: Ducks, Eels, Currents, & More’
Speakers:    
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay & Bowdoin College Environmental Studies 
When:

Wednesday, April 12th at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Beam Classroom,  Bowdoin College Visual Arts Center, Brunswick
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay [FOMB] & members of the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Department [BCES] on Wednesday, April 12th at 7pm for the seventh presentation of the FOMB 05-06 Speaker Series. This presentation, ‘Merrymeeting Bay Research Update; Ducks, Eels, Currents & More’ will feature presenters from both groups on a variety of topics.
In the summer of 2005 research efforts on Merrymeeting Bay by both FOMB and Bowdoin College continued full speed ahead. The focus Wednesday for Bowdoin College will be their continued studies on the population dynamics of snapping turtles and initial investigations of historical trends in waterfowl populations and hunting harvest.
In the last field season, FOMB conducted follow-up work in cooperation with the Department of Environmental Protection and Environment Canada using caged mussels to detect endocrine disrupting chemicals in pulp mill effluent. American eels were and continue to be a focus for FOMB both in terms of providing safe migratory passage around dams and in documenting contamination levels in eels and the effects of secondary contamination on other species when turbine mortality occurs. The Maine Historic Preservation Commission and FOMB had another series of successful archaeological digs together on land protected by FOMB and transferred to the Department of Inland Fisheries & Wildlife. Finally, FOMB also began a long-time priority project investigating circulation patterns in the Bay and tributaries.
The FOMB Speaker Series takes place monthly from October-May. The May presentation, ‘Conservation Accomplishments & Goals in the Merrymeeting Bay & Lower Kennebec Area’ will feature Will Brune, Director of Land Protection for the Maine Chapter of The Nature Conservancy. This event will take place 7pm. Wednesday May 10th at the Bridge Academy in Dresden. The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with help from the Bowdoin College Environmental Studies Program. Valuable door prizes are donated by Patagonia. Additional help is provided from the Maine Chapter of The Nature Conservancy. The FOMB Outside 2006 Series will begin shortly and feature a variety of walks and paddles.
To receive more information on Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s programs call Sarah Wolpow, Executive Coordinator, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 721-0941 or fomb@gwi.net. 
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